Legal Notice
Public Notice
The regular meeting of the Plaquemines Parish School Board is scheduled for Monday, January 7, 2013, at South Plaquemines High School, Port Sulphur, LA at 6:00 P.M. 
The call of the meeting is by order of the President.







William Mertz, President 



Plaquemines Parish School Board
